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KING OCEAN SERVICES

March 1, 2019

Dear Valued Customers

King Ocean wishes to advise the trade of a Vessel Fuel Surcharge increase effective April 1, 2019

This increase will apply on cargo moving between the United States and Central America, South
America and Caribbean including Aruba, Curacao and Bonaire

This increase will apply on all open tariff and service contract items, Southbound and
Northbound.

Per 20’ $25 20’ RE $33
Per 40’ S50 40’ RE $65

Per 45’ $55

Thank you for your continued support.

For more information please check our website: www.Kingocean.com or call Customer Service at:

Miami: 305.591.7595




